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I urge the Department of Ecology to require tighter regulations and spill response plans for the tar
sands oil being transported through our state. Our waterways and already under pressure from the
increased temperatures in the summer. A disaster is inevitable if action is not taken so I urge you to
require these companies gambling with our state's environment to require full safety contingencies
to prevent spills. Thank you.
 


